
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENT  
CENTRAL CITY VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE  
VAN BUREN STREET OUTDOOR EVENT SPACE 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
CENTRAL CITY VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE and to the general public, that the 
CENTRAL CITY VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE, as well as the general public, 
have been invited to the Van Buren Street Outdoor Event Space public meeting, 
coordinated by the City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department. This event takes 
place on Thursday, January 16, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting will be held virtually. To participate, register for the meeting here: 
https://streetsphx.webex.com/weblink/register/r6a1328c5ed4c30c5f9a277313877e
175  
 
A quorum of the CENTRAL CITY VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEES may be 
present. This is not a meeting. Discussion and possible action on public body issues will 
take place at a regularly scheduled meeting only.  
  
For further information, please contact Heather Murphy, Communications & Public 
Engagement, at Heather.Murphy@Phoenix.gov or 602-292-3883. 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Teleia Galaviz at 602-291-
2559. TTY: Use 7-1-1. 
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